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13th January 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Change to catering arrangements Tuesday 18th January 2022  
 
Next week we are excited to be showing performances of our college show ‘School of Rock’. 
The dress rehearsal for this is taking place during the college day on Tuesday 18th in 
Needham’s Hall.  As a result, we need to change the catering arrangements, for this day 
only, to accommodate.  Please find these below: 
 

Year group Normal arrangement Arrangement for Tuesday 
18th 

7 Food from canteen and stay in 
dining hall 

No change 

8 Food from canteen and stay in 
dining hall 

Food from canteen and use 
A block hall 

9 Food from Food Cube then in 
Franklin quad 

Food from canteen and stay 
in dining hall 

10 Food from Needham’s Hall and 
then use Needham’s Hall 

Food from Food Cube then 
in Franklin quad 

11 Food from Needham’s Hall and 
then use Needham’s Hall 

Food from Food Cube then 
in Franklin quad 

 

In the event of wet weather students will be directed where to go. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Dr KJ Norton-Berry 
Assistant Principal  
 


